
From: Kathie Livesley [mailto:kathie@mtaonline.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 12:16 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I recently wrote my senator, Murkowski from Alaska about the above, and she responded to me 
by an email dated May 26, 2015, in part, as follows: 
 
While I believe it is important to ensure that Alaskans and all Americans are protected 
when seeking retirement investment advice, I question whether the DOL has the necessary 
expertise to expand its jurisdiction over this investment advice.  The Securities and 
Exchange Commission has far more experience and the necessary statutory directive to 
establish a uniform standard of fiduciary for financial advice.   
 
Can you tell me why DOL is better qualified than the SEC in this particular instance? 
 
Thank you,  
Kathie Livesley 
PO Box 877347 
Wasilla, AK 99687 

 


